
2023 Erie Royals Middle School Baseball Is Here! 

Calling All 5th-8th Grade EPS Students Interested In Playing  

Baseball The ROYAL Way! 

 

 

 

5TH & 6Th Grade Open Gyms Every Monday & Wednesday in 

February 6:30pm – 7:30pm (starting 2/6) 

7th & 8th Grade Every Tuesday 6:30pm – 8pm & Wednesday in 

February 7:30pm – 8:30pm (starting 2/7) 

Grover Cleveland Gym (Use Entrance in Back Of School)  

 

Contact Coach Russ @ rmcgranor@eriesd.org 

**Formal Team Practices Starting in March** 

 


